
Are you between the ages of 12-24 and
experiencing housing instability or uncertainty?
You may be eligible for the Centralized Diversion
Fund, which provides one-time financial support
to make a housing solution happen outside of
the homelessness system.

Are You a Young Person Worried About Your Housing?

Benefits Include:

Access to one-time financial assistance for
a housing solution 

Use funds flexibly and creatively, as long
as it's related to getting housed, from
support with move-in costs to relocation
and more

Get housed immediately - without joining
a waitlist or the backlogged housing
system

A currently unaccompanied youth/
young adult (age 12-24), OR at risk
of becoming unaccompanied 
Experiencing a housing crisis
CANNOT be used for homeless
housing program
Currently staying in Walla Walla,
Yakima, Spokane or Pierce counties 

To request CDF, you must be:

Am I Eligible for 
Centralized Diversion Fund? 

For More Info, Contact:
Julius Henrichsen, 

Youth Homelessness Community Coordinator

 jhenrichsen@voaspokane.org


